
  YOUTH BEHAVIORAL HEALTH COMMITTEE BOARD 
 
9/1/2015 – 10am-12pm – 1720 Westgate Dr., Ste. A-1, Boise ID 83704 – Behavioral 
Health Office 
 
Attendees: 
 
Amy Jeppesen and Steve Graci, co-chairs 
 
Jennifer Burlage, Rebecca Lemmons, Jason Stone, Amanda DeYoung, Dionne Chatel, 
Mechelle Wilson, Amy Roberts, Shelley Retter 
 
Committee will meet the 1st Tuesday of each month from 10am-12pm Westgate, 
Department of Health and Welfare. 
 
Accepted last meeting minutes. 
 
Update on the RBHB - Jennifer Burlage and Rebecca Lemmons attended to provide an 
update on the RBHB.  The board is looking for the committees to get the majority of their 
funding from grants.  YBHCB needed clarification as to what the grant writing process 
will look like.  Jennifer and Rebecca explained that the board will assist with the grant 
writing.   
 
Jennifer stated that the board is still in the forming stages and that the board’s goal is to 
come up with guidelines. 
 
The board would like the committees to go over their 2015/2016 goals and find what is 
mission critical now. 
 
The question was raised by Steve concerning the approval or appointment of committee 
members.  Jennifer stated that it was entirely up to the committee. 
 
Steve requested that the YBHCB have a permanent spot on the agenda at the board 
meetings.   
 
Committee goals -  The committee decided to review their goals and prioritize by what 
was coming up sooner rather than later.  It was decided to focus on Goal 1.  Steve will be 
looking at potential grants and opportunities. 
 
Optum -  Dionne Chatel from Optum shared that they hoped to have their new website 
up and operating by October and that they had sponsorship opportunities available.   
 
Also, along with the Idaho Federation of Families and Idaho Parents Unlimited, Inc. they 
are holding a Statewide Community Conversations at the Riverside Hotel on September 
10, 2015 at 6pm.  It will be simulcast out and Optum will have representatives available 
for Q&A following.   



 
Community Information and Resource Fair – Will be held Wednesday September 16, 
2015 from 9am-4pm at Vineyard Christian Fellowship.  Amy will pick a table by 
Recovery 4 Life. 
 
CIT Training -  The committee will continue to look at what its focus is.  Is it the 
committee’s recommendation to push for more time for children? 
 
Advocacy Awards Luncheon – Will be held Saturday October 17th at 1pm at the 
Holiday Inn in Boise.  There will be a keynote speaker.  The session will be taped. 
 
ICADD 2016 -  Does the committee want to direct as much as it can into parents/youth, a 
parents session, and a family evening event? 


